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HIGHLIGHTS OF CABINET MEETING – WEDNESDAY 15 JANUARY 2025 
 
 

Cabinet has met this morning to be informed of developments following the recent visit 
of the Attorney General to London in relation to the proposed treaty on the sovereignty of 
Mauritius over the Chagos Archipelago. 
 

The Attorney General will travel again this evening in order to continue with the 
discussions in London.  Upon his return, Cabinet will then be apprised of the situation. 
 

The commitment and resolve of Mauritius to reach an agreement and end this long 
battle for the sovereignty of Mauritius over the Chagos Archipelago remains unshaken. 
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